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Diary Dates 

05.07.19:       Year 4 Transition morning at The Cheadle Academy 

05.07.19:       End of Year Reports 

08.07.19:       Week 5: Show Racism the Red Card programme Y4/5/6 

08.07.19:       Year 6 Painsley Induction Day 

08.07.19:       School Transition Day including new starters in reception 

08.07.19:       3.30-6.00pm: Open Evening 

08.07.19:       6.00pm New Reception Class Meeting 

09.07.19:       Year 6 Painsley CC Science / English Day 

09.07.19:       School Transition Day including new starters in reception 

09.07.19:       6.30-8.00pm:  Leavers’ Ball 

10.07.19:       Year 6 Painsley Maths / Computing Day 

15.07.19        Sports day, Key stage 1 AM 

                                          Key Stage 2 PM 

18.07.19        Leavers service St Giles’ the Abbott Church, 9.30am 

18.07.19        Drumming workshop Y6 am 

19.07.19        Last day of term 

03.09.19        School opens for the new academic year 2019/20 

 

 

KEY: FS; KS1; Y3 and Y4; Y5 and Y6; KS2; Everyone; Church Diary 

 

You can see all term dates, school opening and closing dates at:  

 

http://www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/bishop-rawle/school-family/parents/ 

 

Please don’t book holidays during term time. We cannot authorise, only in exceptional circumstances, 

and you risk receiving a penalty notice from the Local Authority if your child does not attend school.  
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Celebrations 

As always, we have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration 

assemblies. Here are our wonderful winners from the last two weeks. Congratulations 

to you all! 

 

Stars of the Week Dojo Winners 

Red – Bentley and Ethan Red – Abel and Maddison 

Yellow – Seb and Dawson Yellow – Preston, Vito and Evie. 

Green – Andreea and Sofia Green – Riley and Sofia 

Blue – Tommy and Alexia Blue – George and Shaun 

Indigo – Thomas and Isaac Indigo – Esme and Alex 

Violet – Jack and Fatima Violet – Luke and Fatima 

 

Our Gold awards have been awarded to Elwood and Curtis. Whilst our best manners award, has 

been given to Maison S and Emilia. 

Congratulations to you all! We are very proud of you. 

 

 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the school office is not open on Wednesday afternoons.  If you have an 

emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 Sporting News 

Year 6 enjoyed an afternoon of team work whilst taking part in the Rounders 

tournament at Cheadle Primary School. Possibly, the last time they will play for 

Bishop Rawle as sadly they leave us in the next few weeks. Well done and 

thank you for always volunteering, we might not have won, but we at least we had fun!  

Spelling Bee 

The Spelling Bee Competition was a great success once again and our children representing Bishop 

Rawle beautifully. It was also lovely to bring all of the schools in The Moorlands Primary Federation 

together and to celebrate our fantastic children. Huge congratulations to Eloise and Eleanor who 

won the overall competition for their year groups. Well done! 
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Parents Evening and Bump up days.    

On Monday 8th July 2019, you are warmly welcomed to come and chat to your child’s current 

teacher about this year in our parents evening, 3.30pm- 6pm. If you would like to meet next years’ 

teacher, please pop into their class and have a chat whilst you are in school. New EYFS parents 

evening runs from 6pm, a warm welcome to all our new starters. 

 

On Monday and Tuesday of the same week, the pupils will be moving up to their new classes, 

meeting their new teachers and having lots of fun! We will also be welcoming Mrs Horton (Year 1/2 

teacher) and Miss Riley (EYFS and Year 1 teacher) to our team. 

    

If you have any questions, please come and ask any of the Bishop Rawle Team.                          

 

 
 

 

‘Friends’ 

 

The sun was shining and the summer fayre was a great success, raising a massive…… A HUGE THANK 

YOU to all of the “Friends” who organised and made this fabulous event happen. And thank you to all 

of the families who supported us. A great turn out, a perfect afternoon for a delicious burger and 

buying a bargain or two. A massive £847.81 was raised, a great big thank you from all of us! Winning 

raffle tickets list will be on display in the office, alongside any prizes yet to be collected. 

 

The Greatest Show! 

 

Another show stopping performance by Key Stage 2 and with the help of Ellie the Elephant! 

Brilliant performances by all of the pupils, amazing singing and energy has been put into the show. 

Well done to all who took part learning their lines and songs, a lot of hard work…but worth every 

minute. A great big thank you to our wonderful, supportive parents too. Without your support, the 

children would not have fully learned their lines, lyrics or provided us with fantastic costumes.  

 

Cheadle Carnival. 

Mika and Luna are going to be treated like royalty this year, for they are the Carnival Queen and 

Princess! Well done to the girls, we will all look out for you on Saturday 6th July throughout the parade 

from 12 noon. 

As Carnival Queen, Mika has chosen to support and fundraise for the North Staffordshire Children’s 

Services. If you can help or support her fundraising in anyway, please get in touch. 

Fantastic news, looking forward to seeing you on your throne.  
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Attendance 

Class attendances last week were as follows: 

Red Class: 96.2% (Well done Reds!)  

Yellow Class: 95.0% (Well done Yellows!) 

Green Class: 96.2% (Well done Greens!) 

Blue Class: 97.0% (Well done Blues!) 

Indigo Class: 94.5% (Come on Indigos!) 

Violet Class: 95.2% (Well done Violets!) 

This has been a lot better week for attendance – Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bishop Rawle Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Worship News.                                                                                                             

Our Leavers’ service is on Thursday 18th July at 9.30am at St. Giles’ the Abbott church and all are 

warmly welcomed to give our Year 6 a good send off.  We also invite you to tea and biscuits at the 

school afterwards.  If anyone can support in walking the children to church and back with us on 

that day, please inform Mrs Hill. 
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